
EYEMOUTH HARBOUR  

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS  

No. 3 of 2020  

 

Covid-19 virus measures - Harbour operations  

This Notice revokes and supersedes No. 2 of 2020. 

As of midnight 28th May 2020, while Eyemouth Harbour will remain closed to non-essential visiting 

vessels, the movement of local leisure vessel movements is no longer prohibited, subject to 

Government guidance on social distancing.  

The harbour remains open as a port of refuge and services such as fuel will be available for essential 

marine traffic on request (Duty harbour Master - mob. 07885 742505, VHF radio Ch.12).  

Vessels that may continue to operate and use the harbour are:  

1.  MCA & RNLI vessels 

2.  Fishing vessels  

3.  Commercial vessels 

4.  Local leisure vessels (i.e. those that have a seasonal berth in Eyemouth Harbour.) 

           When mooring leave a safe distance from others. 

           Be aware of impact on emergency services if you were to encounter difficulties. 

           Apply all normal, sensible safety precautions. 

           Be aware of visiting Fishing or Commercial vessel who may not be familiar with the  

           Harbour.     

 

In line with government restrictions on non-essential travel the harbour remains closed to visiting 

leisure vessels.  Any leisure vessels entering Eyemouth harbour limits must contact the Duty Harbour 

Master and await instructions.  

 

Further guidance on Covid-19 leisure craft movements can be found on the RYA website.  

https://www.rya.org.uk/knowledge-advice/current-affairs/Pages/coronavirus-covid-19.aspx 

 

By order of the Harbour Master  

Brian Wilson 

Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

https://www.rya.org.uk/knowledge-advice/current-affairs/Pages/coronavirus-covid-19.aspx

